
 
 
 
To our Residential Community, 
 
During this extraordinary time, I want to first thank you for your understanding and resilience 
as we have worked together to address issues brought on by the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
pandemic.  
 
I am writing to provide an important update. Following the March 16 guidance from the State 
of California, a number of cities across the state have introduced shelter-in-place mandates. 
Anticipating that more cities will follow, San Diego State University will need to expedite move-
out plans for students this week.  
 
We recognize how difficult this accelerated timeline will be for many students. Exceptions will 
be made for those who cannot go home, those who have known health or safety risks, and for 
those students who do not have an alternate residence to return to.   
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As you move off campus, you will still be able to access virtual instruction, academic support 
and counseling support. 
 
Our teams will be on hand to help provide as smooth a transition as possible. Your safety, 
health, well-being and academic success have always been our priority, and that remains true 
now.  
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A large number of student residents have already opted to leave campus for home. For those 
who remain in campus housing, we encourage the following:   
 

• Should you need to leave larger items, or items which cannot easily travel, you may 
leave them in your rooms. We will be securing any remaining items to return them to 
you at a later time.  

 
• Please complete the updated Campus Departure Survey.  

 
• Review the Housing and Residential Education Move-Out site for more information, 

including check-out logistics and travel information.   



 




